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Tuesday 8th February 2022 
Greek Day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In Year 5, we are currently studying the topic of Ancient Greece. To end our topic with a fantastic 
finisher, we will be holding a ‘Greek Day’ on Tuesday 22nd February. Children are welcome to come 
to school in costume or with accessories that resemble traditional Greek clothing, however, there is 
no expectation of this and children can come to school in their normal uniform.  
 
The children will take part in a range of activities, such as: 
 

• Food tasting – please complete the form below to notify us of any food allergies  

• Wreath making – this will be a head accessory that children can wear throughout the day 

• Using the Greek alphabet 

• Vase making – please bring in a clean small plastic bottle by Friday 11th February 

• Our very own Greek Olympics! 
 
We are all looking forward to this entertaining day that will be full of exciting activities that we know 
the children will enjoy taking part in. 
 
Please feel free to speak to us if you have any queries. 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Parmar, Mrs Boland and Miss Naisby 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
 

 
 

Year 5 Greek Day – Allergy Information for Food Tasting Activity 
 

 
Child’s name………………………………………….………………   Class………………………….…….. 
 
 
Allergies…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


